Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

Project Rx evolves in 2016!

<u>View this email in your</u> browser



## You're Invited!

You are cordially invited to attend a **ribbon cutting ceremony** celebrating the Project Rx: A River Remedy campaign and our new permanent disposal option available to the community!

When: Friday, April 29, 2016 at 2:00 p.m.

Where: GHS Greenville Memorial Hospital Pavilion

**Who**: Project Rx partners and stakeholders

RSVP: Ashleyr@re-wa.org

**Details:** Please park in the North or South parking deck in front of the hospital. From the deck, follow the signs through the main entrance, through the lobby and cafeteria, to the back of the hospital where the pavilion and pharmacy are located. If you need assistance when you arrive, please call 864-382-9253.

Join us in celebrating because this would not have been possible without your continued support. The permanent drop box will replace the Project Rx medication take-back events, so we need your help raising awareness. It's *SAFE* for the local environment and *FREE* for the community!

Be sure to bring your old, unused or expired medication for the first official collection of 2016! We will offer flyers to anyone interested in distributing to promote the new box.

Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼

## www.ariverremedy.org













Copyright © 2016 Renewable Water Resources, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

